










 

To, 

The Principal 

Bhilai Mahila Mahavidyalaya 

Hospital Sector, Bhilai 

 

Subject: - Permission letter to organize SAMARPAN ACTIVITY 

 

Respected Madam, 

 

We would like to inform you that Deptt. of Education is going to 
organize SAMARPAN ACTIVITY for session 2022-2023. 

 

Kindly permit us for the same and oblige 

  Thanking You 

 

 

 

 

Dr.Mohana Sushant Pandit      

HOD (Deptt.of Education)      

 


